
To participate in One Dark Hour, simply turn off  
your outdoor lights between 9 and 10 p.m. on  
Friday, April 22, 2022. Then go out and look for stars. 

We encourage you to tell your neighbors to magnify  
the effect.

Observatory Park at Turner Farm will be open for a 
free Friday viewing session in  observance of One Dark 
 Hour. If it is raining or completely cloudy, the observation  
session will be postponed until April 29, 2022. 

It takes 15 minutes for your eyes to adjust from a lighted area, so give 
yourself time to let the stars appear, you won’t be disappointed.

FIRST ANNUAL ONE DARK HOUR

703-324-8563   
TTY: Va. Relay 711
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Observatory Park at Turner Farm 
925 Springvale Road 

Great Falls, Va. 
www.fairfaxcounty.gov/parks/turner-farm

Check out Fairfax County’s new Dark sky topic page  
at www.fairfaxcounty.gov/parks/topics/dark-skies


